



From:

Date:2004/09/22 Wed PM 01:49:39 CST
To:<views@cab-review.gov.hk>
Subject:An Opinion to Constitutional Affairs Bureau



Dear the Constitutional Affairs Bureau,

I think the way in electing members for Legislation Council has been acceptable. If we look at the election on 9.12, the election system was OK. The remaining problems are on implementation. So far, all complain are on the implementation of the election process.

To improve it, government may employ an electronic system to replace most of human work. This electronic system should work with the e-Cert supported by HK Post Office. You may consult the Department of Computer Science in HKUST, esp. Prof. Ding & Prof. Chanson. They have done some research on electronic voting system.

Concerning election on Chief Executive of HK SAR Government, it should need more ballots than two third of Hong Kong citizen. However, such demand may not be achievable. Anyway, the first step is to generate a valid list for ballot. This list should be generated by Legislation Council and National People Congress such that the list would be approved by Central Government. Then, if the ballot cannot achieve two third, the top two candidate will be reselected.

Finally, HK SAR Government should import some modern management skill with minimum modification on existing Bureaucracy. For example, management on diverse workforce is focus on the formation of a company with staffs from different culture, ethnic, genders etc. In order to stabilize the operation of HK SAR Government, he has to set up a higher goal, which is beyond democracy and human right. For example, it may be for contribution to the Great China and sharing his prosperity. With an effective managed government, HK citizen can re-established the trust with the government. Of course, this would happen in parallel with the change of political culture in Hong Kong and China.

Regards, Horace Move To: (Choose Folder)

Property See Back to: Inbox